
Yb R

Reminders

What’s Happening 
This Week

Important Information

A Note From 
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Little Eagle News
Week of :  March 7th – March 11th

Tuesday 3.8- Mass @ 9:00am- Notre Dame Church

Service Club Meeting 2:30-3:30

Friday 3.11- No School- Teacher In-Service

Monday 3.14- No School

Tuesday 3.15- FREE PTO Dress Down Day

Future Nurses of America 2:30-3:30

Looking Ahead:

3.25- No School

SJPII School Office Hours are Monday through Friday from 7:30AM to 3:30PM.

Students are tardy after 7:55 am each day. If arriving late, please come to the front office.

Lunch is $3.50 per day and money should be sent in an envelope with student's full name and grade.

Extended Day News: The week of March 14th will be the last week SJPII will be offering 

the Extended Day Program. 

February payments will be due March 15th. March payments will be due by April 1st. 

SJPII 2021-2022 School Yearbook: Yearbook Order Forms will be sent home. All order 

forms are due back by Friday, March 18th. Yearbooks are $15.00 .

Spring Pictures- Save the Date- Tuesday, March 29th. Lifetouch will be doing our Spring 

School Pictures for Mini through Sixth Grade! 

SJPII PTO Reminder- Philadelphia Easier Candy Sale ends this Monday, March 7th! All 

orders are due into the school office by 8am. If  you are writing a check, they can be 

made out to Philadelphia Candies. Please make sure all envelopes are marked with 

student first and last name and labeled PTO Easter Candy Sale.

Our next SJPII PTO Meeting will be on Friday, March 18th@ 10:00am via Zoom. A 

reminder and link will be emailed closer to the date. 

We had a wonderful Read Across America Week here 

at Saint John Paul II Elementary! A special thank you 

to the teachers and committee that planned the 

themes and events for the week!

March through May is a very busy time for SJPII! We 

have a lot of events and fun activities coming up that 

we are looking forward to! More information will be 

coming!

Rising Kindergarten families will be getting 

information about Kindergarten screening which will 

take place at the end of this month. 


